
 
 SHIRE COUNCIL | Public Notice 

Expression of Interest 
JULIA CREEK CARAVAN PARK MANAGERS  

Closes: C.O.B 6 January 2023 

 

An exciting and challenging opportunity awaits a friendly and enthusiastic couple to manage the 

award-winning Julia Creek Caravan Park from February 2023 onwards.  

The successful applicant will have a strong background in caravan park management and be 

knowledgeable of all daily operations, RMS booking software and be willing to be hands-on with their 

approach. Manager’s will independently manage the Caravan Park under the guidance of the Council’s 

Community Services Team Leader. Please visit https://atthecreek.com.au/julia-creek-caravan-park/ 

for information about all that is offered in this unique outback paradise.  

This is a contract position for 12 months (with option to extend) and successful applicants will require 

their own ABN. A highly competitive remuneration package including a fully-furnished 3 bedroom 

house, internet and electricity is provided for the duration of the term.  

Please contact Community Services Team Leader on 07 4746 7166, email 

community@mckinlay.qld.gov.au or visit www.mckinlay.qld.gov.au for an information package, 

including job specification and selection criteria prior to applying for this exciting position.  

Applicants must submit a completed Applicant Summary form, a resume briefly outlining their work 

history and experiences and two (2) work-related referees, and a statement addressing the selection 

criteria. Completed applications should be mailed to:  

Private and Confidential, 

Human Resources, 

PO Box 177, 

Julia Creek QLD 4823 

 

or emailed to employment@mckinlay.qld.gov.au by 5.00pm on Friday January 6 2023. 
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